As a native Oregonian and a senior citizen | strongly appose HB 2510. Especially in a time where de-funding police in Oregon
seems to be a strong possibility. | live in a rural area as do many people in Oregon. Police response times are understandably long,
too long to give aid when needed. Now the legislature sees fit to hinder my ability to defend my wife and myself even more.

| am curious as to why the legislature has so little concern for it's most vulnerable citizens?



